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Wayne Johnson <aquacareinc@gmail.com>
Friday, January 29, 2010 7:30 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am dismayed at the proposed change (ID # RIN 3038-AC61) to the leverage rule that will basically end
my ability to trade on the Forex market. It would be great if the current rules can be maintained for
people like us!!!

Wayne Johnson
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